[image: image1.png]WEBER SHANDWICK SQUARE
FINANCIAL COMMUNICATIONS | M 1 L E







20 August 2004

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Ultra to supply upgraded tactical radios to Korea
Ultra announces that its Tactical Communication Systems (“TCS”) business in Montreal, Canada has been awarded contracts valued at over £7 million for the enhancement of Ultra’s tactical radios and the supply of further systems to the Republic of Korea Armed Forces.  The orders have been awarded to Ultra TCS by Huneed Technologies (“Huneed”), its manufacturing licensee in the Republic of Korea.

Under a contract worth about £4 million, Ultra will upgrade its current high capacity, line of sight tactical radio design so that the system will be able to handle increased rates of information flow.  Ultra’s tactical radios meet the requirements of the modern battlespace by enabling the rapid communication of voice and digital information including near-real-time video imagery.  The radios also change frequency many times each second to minimise the chances of transmissions being jammed or intercepted.  Under a separate contract, worth over £3 million, Ultra will supply a quantity of radio kits to Huneed for completion in Korea.
-Ends-
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